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Shining a Light on Dover Beacon - Meet the
Contractors at Drop-in Sessions



Say hello...

Meet the
contractors
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There is a chance to meet the contractors and find out more about the exciting Dover Beacon as we continue to work on this major
project - with Meet the Contractors drop-in sessions taking place in Dover on Monday 16 December and Monday 13 January.

The informal drop-in sessions will be open to members of the public, local residents and businesses, running from 9am to 12 noon on
Monday 16 December at the smART Gallery on Bench Street, and 4pm to 7pm on Monday 13 January at a venue to be confirmed.

The events are an opportunity to meet representatives from Jenner Group and Dover District Council, to see the latest project plans
and computer-generated images of the development, and to discuss the construction and the timeline of The Bench building.

This follows news that the development has taken the next exciting step, with a groundbreaking ceremony in November, as
construction work started on the transformational project.

For more information on the development, and the ongoing work of contractors on site, please see our regeneration pages at

~-~y.dover.gov.uk/doverbeacon
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